
HB 2254 -- In-Lieu Watercraft Tax 

Sponsor:  Nolte

This bill eliminates the in-lieu watercraft tax for most
watercraft purchased beginning January 1, 2011, and makes the
owner liable for any state and local sales and use tax.  The
revenue from the state sales and use tax must be deposited into
the Veterans’ Commission Capital Improvements Trust Fund.


